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Thank You Letter from the Pastor  
This letter should be edited, printed on parish letterhead, signed by the pastor and mailed to all 
parishioners who made a DCA commitment. Please check with Marilyn Hampton at (806) 792-3943 
or at mhampton@catholiclubbock.org in the Diocesan Finance Office for an updated list of parishioner 
commitments.

Parish Letterhead 
 

Dear Parishioner(s) Name,  

Thank you for being Witnesses of God’s Love, through your commitment to the Diocesan 
Catholic Appeal. Your gift helps show others the breadth and depth of God’s love and your  
gratitude for the many blessings He has provided you with. Your support for the DCA affects 
countless lives in our parish, our community and throughout West Texas. Your compassion 
allows others to be touched by the ministries and programs supported by Diocesan Catholic 
Appeal and the Diocese of Lubbock.  

If your pledges meet goal:
	 As you may know, our parish has pledged $____ over our goal of $____. Please keep 

your commitment and make your gifts in a timely manner so we stay on track.
If your pledges don’t meet goal:
	 As you may know, our parish has pledged $____, this is $______ short of our goal of 

$______. Rest assured your generosity will extend God’s love throughout the diocese 
and I sincerely thank you for that. 

 
As your pastor, I want you to know that your example of stewardship gives me confidence that 
we will continue to journey in faith and grow in our understanding of what it means to truly be a 
Witness of God’s Love.  

Thank you again for joining me and our fellow parishioners in this special diocesan-wide effort 
to serve our bishop, Most Reverend Robert Coerver, and the important ministries of the Church 
of Lubbock. May the Lord continue to bless you and your family with his abundant gifts.
 
Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

Rev. Pastor Name 
Church Name, Pastor


